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BUDGET PROVIDES CERTAINTY FOR INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS 

The Independent school sector is reassured by Federal Budget, which provides for wellbeing 
programs, educational reforms and more access for those in regional areas to boarding school 
places and childcare. 

The Federal Budget provides funding for Independent schools to continue programs that 
support the wellbeing of students across the county and supports important educational 
reforms in schools. The Budget funding will also allow  more regional fam cessful 

programs. 

“We are pleased the Budget takes into account the need to support students, especially now 
when so many are traumatised by floods and the pandemic. 

$17 million fo r extending national education reforms in Independent schools is also 
welcomed. 
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